

6th June 2024

## Once Upon a Wild, Wild Wood by Jenna Drury

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Monday 17th June and Monday 24th June, the Year 6 children will be rehearsing a play written especially for them by Jenna Drury, a drama specialist from Mudpie Arts. Jenna has worked with Park Grove many times over the years and we are very excited to see what she has in store for us!

The two days will culminate with a performance on **Monday 24th June at 6pm**, in the school hall.

We would like all the children to take part and they will need to be back in school for 5.30pm to get prepared. If they attend KOOSH, they can come from there - please just let them know.

All children will need to wear black bottoms (joggers/leggings/jeans) and a plain white top.

Once they have been cast, their parts may need other items, but we can help with these.

Please could you complete the form to confirm your child is able to take part and how many seats you would like at the performance.

https://forms.gle/Y5CX7JkzvaoRbR3f9

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Rogers and Miss Drake b.rogers@ebor.academy l.drake@ebor.academy

